
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor & Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Vice Mayor Tony Fernandez 

 

Subject: NW 170th Street Parking Issue 

 

Date: February 13, 2024 

 

 
Recommendation:  
 

Direct town manager to explore feasibility and costs associated with fencing, curbing or guard rail along NW 170th Street to 

prevent overnight parking and pedestrian safety issues. 

 

 

Fiscal Impact: $40,000 for curbing 

Funding Source for Implementation: General Fund 

Timeline for Implementation: 60 – 90 days once funded 

 

Guiding Principles: 2, 3, 4, 14 

Goals: 4 

Objectives: 4 
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